
 
 

 

 

 

 

                         

25th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Harvest Festival  

This year, we shall be coming together to celebrate the Harvest Festival at 9am, on Tuesday 3rd October 2023, at St. 

Paul’s Church.  Please drop your child to school at the normal time and make your way to the church, if you are able 

to attend.  We shall hold our annual service at St. Paul’s Church where all of the children will be singing a song based 

on the harvest celebrations.   

This year, instead of bringing in food for a collection, we are asking, those who are able to, for a donation towards St. 

Peter’s and St. Paul’s Community Compassion Fund. This fund helps to support those in need during the current cost 

of living crisis and all money goes directly to supporting local people in our community.   

To donate, you can simply go onto Schoolcomms under the payment ‘Harvest Festival Donations 2023’ and donate 

any amount of money into our donation fund, which will be open today until Sunday 8th October 2023.  The 

minimum amount is set to £1.  This money will then go directly to the charity and help those in need.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Johnson 

Head of School 

 


